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St Alban’s Church 
Roe Farm Lane, Derby,  DE21 6ET                                    

www.stalbansderby.org.uk  

St Hugh’s Church  
71a Derby Road, Borrowash,  DE72 3HB                  

www.sthughborrowash.org.uk  

The Church on Oakwood  
378 Bishop’s Drive, Oakwood, DE21 2DF                  

www.thechurchonoakwood.org  

Pray for those who have Died 
 

Please pray for Mary Greasley & Sheila Caruth who have died recently. Mary’s Funeral is on Wednesday 15th September at 
2.00pm at & Sheila’s Funeral is on Friday 15th October at 10.00am both at St Alban’s. Please pray for their families & may they 
rest in peace. 

Parish Priest: Fr David Cain 
Email: david_cain@me.com 
 

Deacon: Juan Carlos Valer 
Email: deacon.jcv@gmail.com 
 

Safeguarding Contacts:  
St Alban’s & Oakwood: 
Christianne – 07859166292 
St Hugh’s: Margaret - 674 216 

Hospital Support 
In an Emergency call the  
Royal Derby Hospital on 01332 
340 131 for the On-Call  

Contact us…                 
Post: St Alban’s, Roe Farm Lane, Derby, DE21 6ET  
Tel: 01332 672 914 & office@stalbansderby.org.uk  
 

Office Administration: For St Alban’s Hall Bookings, 
Mass Intentions & Newsletter Items phone Mark Booton 
07517439084 Email: newsletter@stalbansderby.org.uk 
Response times will be slower with no Administrator 

British Sign Language 
Interpreter at St Hugh’s  
1st & 3rd Sunday each month. 

Scripture Readings - Sundays Year B & Weekdays Year I 
Online Readings at www.universalis.com/mass & Reflections at 

https://stpaulcenter.com/studies-tools/sunday-bible-reflections/ 

Our Sanctuary Lamp Burns this Week… 
For Elizabeth & David who are getting married in  

Slovakia on 11th September.  
Please keep them in your prayers.   

There remains no obligation to attend Mass or Confession but, if you feel able, you are most welcome to join us – 
safe distancing & the wearing of masks remains in place + live streaming. 

Parish Panto Trip - Christmas 2021 - Ohhhhhhhh Yes it is! 

Oh Yes It Is: On Saturday 18th December 2021 at 1.30pm it's the Parish Panto Trip to see 'Sleeping Beauty' at The Derby Arena (Signed & Audio As-
sisted performance). Tickets are available for parishioners at Oakwood, St Hugh's (the St Hugh's trip to Nottingham will begin again next year) and 
St Alban's. These tickets are subsidised at £15 for Adults & £10 for Under 16's due to the group discount and money raised by the refreshments 
after Mass (see Fr David if you can't afford this but would like to come). He has reserved an initial 50 tickets, so we have a short deadline of Sunday 
12th September by 12 noon, more tickets can be ordered if needed and if they're available. You can reserve your tickets by placing your money, 
contact email address (or phone number if you don't have email) names & ages if under 16 in an envelope for Fr David in the green post box at St 
Hugh's or through the letter box at the Presbytery at St Alban's or by hand after Mass. All under 18's must be accompanied by an adult. We'll have 
various ways of getting there by foot (parking at St Alban's), car or even public transport. It's very exciting to have something like this to look for-
ward to so do book early to avoid disappointment.  

Autumn Curry Night 
Friday 24th September, 7.30pm to 10pm,we will be hosting our first 
event to raise money for our Church  Memorial Garden Fund. It will 
be an over 18s event, 'Fall into a Friday Night as it is Curry Night', with 
a drinks token bar. It will be £5 a ticket this will include a glass of 
Prosecco on arrival, a homemade curry with rice, Nan and pompoms 
and pickles. During the evening there will be an auction of people's 
talents. We need a many talents as possible for the auction, so if you 
think you have time or something to offer please speak to Louise 
Franik or Becky Downing. Tickets will be available after Sunday’s Mass 
via Louise Franik or Becky Downing. Thanks  for making this possible.   

St Hugh’s Parish Gardening & Grounds Club  
This Monday 10.30am to 12 noon. 

Welcome to those recently Baptised:  
Arthur, Rikelme, Amelia, Felicity, Bruno and Rounald who have 
been Baptised over the last few weekends. Congratulations to 
you & your families & please keep them in your prayers. 

Faith in Families Boxes at St Hugh’s  
It is time to collect the boxes. If you can bring them and leave at the 
back of church, or if you unable to get to church please phone Kate 
on 07790849248 to arrange for collection. Should anyone wish to 
have a box or would like to donate on a monthly basis through your 
bank then please do contact Kate Casartelli. 

200 Club                 

September Winners 
 

1st Prize  #27 Mr & Mrs P Rowley 

2nd Prize  #25 Mrs W Stone 

3rd Prize   #184 Wendy Otter 

Congratulations everyone!   
  

Contact the Parish Office if you’d 

like to join this monthly prize 

draw for just £5 a month. 

Music Theory Classes at Mayfield Road Methodist Church 
Attending in person or online via Zoom. The lessons will also be recorded. No prior knowledge of music is 
needed, but there are two videos available as pre-requisites to help you get started before you attend the 
lessons. Following the Royal Schools of Music grades, starting at Grade 1, to give the lessons structure, but 
taking the exams is optional. No charge for the lessons, the only optional cost being the purchase of work-
books and examination fees. On Monday, 4th October at 6.00 p.m. and will last one hour. They are open to 
children as well as adults, but will not be specifically child focussed. I suggest a minimum age of 8. Please 
contact pauljessop@yahoo.co.uk or 07897830005 

University of Derby 
Mass every Tuesday at 
12.30pm. Beginning 28th Sep-
tember there will be Mass 
every Tuesday in term time 
celebrated in the Library of 
the Multi-Faith Centre on the 
University Campus followed 
by tea & coffee. All students 
and staff are warmly invited 
to attend. A great opportuni-
ty to make a little time for 
God during the week and to 
meet other Catholics who are 
part of the university com-
munity. We look forward to 
seeing you there.           
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Live & Online Events this 24
th

 Week of Ordinary Time 
Events are streamed at www.derbycatholiclive.co.uk unless otherwise stated below 

Day & Date  Place  Time  Event  Description  Mass Intention & More Information  

Saturday 11
th  Oakwood  6.30pm  Vigil Mass  Public Mass  People of the Parish  

Sunday 12
th

 
 

24th Sunday of the Year 

Saint 
Hugh’s 

9.00am  Mass  Public Mass & 
Live Streamed  Sue Stone RIP  

Saint  
Alban’s  10.30am  Mass  Public Mass & 

Live Streamed  Derrie Losty RIP 

Monday 13
th  

Feria  

Note Change 

Saint  
Hugh’s     

9.30pm Exposition Public Mass & 
Live Streamed   

Exposition Prayer – The Sick & Dying  

10.00am Mass Catherine McGuire RIP 

10.30am 
Gardening 

Club 
In Person 

St Hugh’s Gardening & Grounds Club meets 
after Mass – bring tools & green fingers 

Tuesday 14
th 

Exaltation of the Holy 
Cross 

Online  1.00pm  Mass  
Live Streamed 

from the  
Cathedral  

www.stbarnabascathedral.org.uk 
scroll down & click Live Video Stream  

Wednesday 15
th
 

Our Lady of Sorrows 

Saint  
Alban’s  

Funeral 
Mass  

Public Mass & 
Live Streamed   Funeral Mass for Mary Greasley RIP  2.00pm 

Thursday 16
th  

St Cornelius & St Cyprian 

Note Change 

Saint  
Alban’s   

6.00pm Exposition Public Mass & 
Live Streamed   

Exposition Prayer – Prayer Book Intentions  

6.30pm Mass Bernadette McCauley RIP 

Friday 17
th

 
St Robert Bellarmine 

Saint 
Hugh’s  

9.30pm Exposition Public Mass & 
Live Streamed   

Exposition Prayer – School Communities  

10.00am Mass Graham Baines 

Saturday 18
th  Oakwood  6.30pm  Vigil Mass  Public Mass  People of the Parish  

Sunday 19
th

  
25

h
 Sunday of the Year 

Saint 
Hugh’s 

9.00am  Mass  Public Mass & 
Live Streamed  Frazer McDermott RIP  

Saint  
Alban’s  10.30am  Mass  Public Mass & 

Live Streamed  John Fletcher RIP 

Supporting CAFOD  

in the Manchester Marathon 
On Sunday 10th October Geoff Rowlands will be running in the Manchester Marathon, 
in aid of CAFOD, and wondered if you would mind sponsoring or by donating some 
floaty paper cash into one of the collection buckets in church. 

The link to the just giving fundraising page is:  
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/geoff-rowlands2   

Parish Donations  
For weekend collections, one-off donations & 
planning regular donations to the church, you 
can do this online by clicking the donate but-

tons at  
www.sthughsborrowash.org.uk , 

www.stalbansderby.org.uk, 
www.derbycatholiclive.co.uk  

or via our various social media platforms. You 
can also scan in a QR code here on the right. 
iPhone users can just use the normal camera 
function but other phones may need a QR 

Scanning App.  
Thank you for your generosity! 

S
t 

H
u

g
h

’s
 

S
t 

A
lb

a
n

’s
 

Nottingham Roman Catholic Diocesan Trustees – Company Number 7151646 Charity Number 1134449 
Registered Office: Willson House, 25 Derby Road, Nottingham. NG1 5AW 

Alpha Course at St Alban’s 
Beginning on Thursday 23rd September at 7pm in St Alban’s Parish Centre, Alpha is an 11-week course that creates a space where 
people are excited to bring their friends & family for a conversation about faith, life and God. The first session is a ‘find out more’ 
session which introduces the Alpha Course as a way to explore the basics of the Christian faith through a series of videos, talks and 
discussions. In a nut shell, Alpha is an opportunity to explore the meaning of life! If you have a friend or family member that might be 
interested, bring them along to this first session. Contact Fr David to find out more.  

Coffee Morning Returns 
to St Alban’s & St Hugh’s 
Sunday morning tea & coffee, after 
the 10.30 Mass, will be returning 
on this, Sunday 12th September at 
St Alban’s & Sunday 26th Septem-
ber at St Hugh’s. If you are able to 
or would like to be part of the team 
please contact  Clare Booton at St 
Alban’s & Lisa Radford at St Hugh’s 

The Choir is Back!  
Derby Deanery Youth choir (for children aged 
7-16) and Adult Choir (for 16 plus) starts on 
Tuesday 21st September in St Alban's church. 
6.30 until 7 15 for the youth choir and 7.30 
until 8.30 for the adults  New members are 
very welcome! There is no audition! Just 
come and meet friends and have a sing. For 
more info contact Jo on 07745517371  or just 
turn up!  There is a small cost of £1 per week 
for junior choir and £2 for adult choir! 
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